23 March 2023

CHANCELLOR STATE COLLEGE

The best we can be

Dear Parent/Guardian,

CHANCELLOR STATE COLLEGE PREP 2024

Thank you for expressing an interest in your child attending Prep at Chancellor State College in 2023. Iam pleased to now be able to provide information about the enrolment process beginning later this year.

Information sessions about the 2024 Prep transition will be conducted in July of this year. At these sessions you will be provided with detailed information about all aspects of our Prep Transition program. Two sessions will be conducted on **Tuesday 18 July 2022** commencing at 9.15am and again at 6.00pm. Two sessions are offered to allow you to attend the one most convenient for you. They will be of approximately one hour's duration. A school tour will offered after the 9am session and prior to the 6pm session at 5:15pm. Please book for tours and information sessions through the following links

Chancellor State College Prep Transition Information Session Chancellor State College Primary Campus School Tours

Applications for enrolment open on April 17. Enrolment information and forms for the 2024 Prep Year will be sent via email from Friday, September 2nd 2022. Enrolment forms and required information can be returned electronically or in paper form. Please provide proof that you live in our catchment area (i.e. a copy of your rates notice/ lease agreement and two utilities bills in your name connected to the property) and your child's birth certificate.

A follow up email will be sent to ensure you are fully informed of key dates and times. We look forward to welcoming both you and your child into our community.

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Primary Campus office on 5453 3111

We look forward to sharing your 2024 Prep year with you.

Warm regards,

Bonney

Kyla Bonney

Principal (Acting)

Primary Campus